To: **NSHC Members** Copy: IHB, G. Bessero

Netherlands Ministry of Defence

The Netherlands Hydrographic Office

Van Alkemadelaan 786 2597 BC The Hague P.O. 10.000 1780 CA Den Helder www.hydro.nl

Contact

Captain M.C.J. van der Donck

T 070 316 28 00 F 070 316 28 43 MCJ.vd.Donck@mindef.nl

Our reference CZSK/2015000965

Please quote date, our reference and subject when replying.

Date:

26 February 2015

Subject: NSHC website

NSHC CIRCULAR LETTER No 01/2015

Dear NSHC colleagues,

I'm happy to inform you that Dr Mathias Jonas at BSH completed the agreed action and launched the new NSHC website www.nshc.pro . I now invite you to submit individual information still missing under "Members" and I would be grateful for any hints of inaccuracies and gaps made under the various subdirectories.

A long-lasting update regime has yet to be decided upon. This will be an item for discussion at the next NSHC-meeting. Meanwhile the staff of BSH is willing to perform this service at a modest level. Please forward any proposed content amendments to:

tobias.knapp@bsh.de with CC to Thomas.Dehling@bsh.de

Our new website looks very promising. I'm sure that I speak for all in thanking BSH for their effort and excellent work.

Yours sincerely,

Captain RNLN M.C.J. (Marc) van der Donck Hydrographer of the Royal Netherlands Navy Chairman, North Sea Hydrographic Commission